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Notice 

 

Rescheduling of the examinations dated 30th June, 2022 

 

On the occasion of 'Hul Diwas', all undergraduate examinations scheduled on 30th June 

have been rescheduled on 4th August, 2022. Timing of the undergraduate examinations 

will however remain the same.  

 

All postgraduate examinations of 30th June have also been rescheduled. 

 

 

 

(Dr. Jayeeta Dutta Gupta) 

Controller of Examinations (Acting) 


